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10th  May 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
Swimming – Wessex Class 
 
Your child will start swimming lessons on Thursday the 20th May and will continue for eight weeks 
until Thursday the 15th July 2021.  
 
We will travel to and from Durrington Swimming Pool by coach.  Each child will need a swimming 
costume and towel in a suitable bag. 
 
The cost of the 8 weeks swimming lessons will be £20.54 and will be charged to your parent pay 
account.  Please can you pay this as soon as possible, if you have any issues with your parent pay 
account, please contact the office immediately. Please note this cost is for the transport only, the 
cost of the swimming instructor and lifeguard will be funded through the school.  We look forward 
to receiving this payment as soon as possible. 
 
Swimming is part of our PE curriculum and cannot be excused without a note. 
 
Please note that due to covid restrictions we may need to alter dates, if this happens we will notify 
you and amend parent pay accordingly.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Fiona Jenkins 

 
 
Fiona Jenkins 
Year 6 Teacher 
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